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Stempel and Knutsen on Insurance Coverage Automobile Insurance Subrogation:
In All 50 States is the most thorough, comprehensive, and ambitious
anthology of subrogation-related legal information and insurance resources
ever put to paper. It is the last and most anticipated of the subrogation
trilogy, and a book which will serve as the “bible” for any insurance
company writing personal lines or commercial auto policies. It is destined
to become the standard work and reference for attorneys, insurance
companies, and subrogation industry professionals. Every year there are more
than 7 million auto accidents in the United States with a financial toll of
more than $300 billion. Nearly 3 million people are injured and 42,636
people are killed. In the overwhelming majority of these accidents there is
at least one party at fault. For virtually every one of these accidents, a
policy of automobile insurance provides some sort of claim payments or
benefits. In the vast majority of those claims, one or more insurance
policies and/or applicable state law grants the insurer a right of
subrogation against a negligent third party whose carelessness caused the
accident. This book is the bible on subrogating those claims. This book
covers the nuts and bolts of auto subrogation in all 50 states, covering
every topic imaginable -- including PIP, Med Pay, UM/UIM, property claims,
deductible reimbursement, no-fault subrogation and more. It surveys the laws
of every state and provides descriptions of every type of auto coverage
imaginable, as well as the statutory, case law, and regulatory authority
governing every aspect of auto subrogation. If you have subrogation
responsibility involving auto claims, you need this book. It universally
covers issues which are indelibly interwoven into the business of auto
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insurance, including a complete treatment of the laws of all 50 states and
the District of Columbia relating to: • Basic and Statutory Subrogation
Rights • Mandatory vs. Optional Insurance Coverage • No-Fault Laws, PIP,
Mini-Torts, and Loss Transfer Laws • Tort Limitations • Medical Payments
Coverage and Subrogation • Uninsured/Underinsured Motorist Coverage and
Subrogation • Collision/Property Subrogation • Release of Tortfeasor by
Insured • Accord and Satisfaction: Accepting Partial Payments from
Tortfeasor • Made Whole Doctrine • Common Fund Doctrine • Economic Loss
Doctrine • Deductible Recovery and Reimbursement • Collateral Source Rule •
Contributory Negligence/Comparative Fault • Seat Belt Laws and Defenses •
Rental Cars, Loaner Vehicles, and Test Drivers • Bailment/Parking Lot
Liability • Negligent Entrustment • Facing Multiple Claims In Excess of
Liability Policy Limits • Conflict of Laws/Interstate Subrogation • Recovery
of Attorney’s Fees and Costs • Statutes of Limitations It is a complete
treatment -- A to Z -- of virtually every issue which the insurance claims
or subrogation professional will face in the area of automobile insurance.
It is like no legal treatise ever written and promises to be the most used
reference in any insurance company.
ERISA Basics Accident law, if properly designed, is capable of reducing the
incidence of mishaps by making people act more cautiously. Scholarly writing
on this branch of law traditionally has been concerned with examining the
law for consistency with felt notions of right and duty. Since the 1960s,
however, a group of legal scholars and economists have focused on
identifying the effects of accident law on people's behavior. Steven
Shavell's book is the definitive synthesis of research to date in this new
field.
Medi-Cal Recovery Information Packet for Health Insurance Carriers This
latest edition of LexisNexis New York Insurance Law is a complete
unannotated text of New York Insurance Law (Chapter 28 of the Consolidated
Laws). Published annually and including a comprehensive Index, this is the
reference every New York insurance law practitioner needs at their side. Get
the complete Consolidated Laws for your firm's law library so you will never
be without a quick reference to the critical laws you need.
Handbook on ERISA Litigation
NEPCO Employee Mutual Benefit Association, Inc. V. Allstate Insurance
Company
Automobile Insurance Subrogation: In All 50 States Whether you're starting
your first job, looking for a new one, planning for retirement or dealing
with job loss, it's important to know how your change in employment status
will affect your health care options. Learn how to protect yourself and your
dependents.
Employment and Health Benefits Five people, family members and lovers, "are
cast loose on the sea of modern life--obsessed with what they want, what
they feel they are owed, the wrongs that have been done them, their
loneliness."--Cover.
Forensics of a Medical Plan
Insurance Law and Policy
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Self-funding Health Benefit Plans
Healthcare Lien Resolution: A 5-Step Approach
ERISA, a Quarter Century of Providing Workers Health Insurance Handbook on
ERISA Litigation cuts through complicated statutory provisions and tells you
which ERISA claims are recognized by which courts and how to litigate them.
Helpful litigation checklists and forms are provided on key aspects of ERISA
litigation as well as hundreds of citations to leading federal and state
cases. Every major claim area under ERISA is covered: Fiduciary liability
Violation of ERISA reporting and notification requirements ERISA
discrimination claims and related statutory claims Plan termination claims
Overfunded and underfunded plans Tax litigation Claims by the U.S.
Department of Labor and the Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation (PBGC) The
Handbook helps you to counsel clients more knowledgeably and to litigate
ERISA disputes more effectively by identifying the issues, presenting
litigation strategies, and reducing the time needed to prepare pleadings and
briefs. In one, easy-to-read volume, you'll find expert analysis of: The
structure and scope of ERISA, so you can easily determine whether and in
what fashion ERISA is relevant to the resolution of a dispute Exceptions to
ERISA and preemption issues, keeping you fully apprised of the extent to
which ERISA can be used by or against you, particularly with respect to
preemption laws The procedural rules of the road, providing you with
practical insights into jurisdictional, venue, standing, discovery, and
evidentiary issues, and how these may affect the outcome of your cases
Handbook on ERISA Litigation has been updated to include: The U.S. Supreme
Court's 2013 decision in U.S. Airways v. McCutchen addressing important
issues regarding (1) the supremacy of ERISA plan terms over unjust
enrichment or other equitable principles and (2) the common fund rule
providing a default rule where a plan is silent on the allocation of
attorneys' fees when the plan seeks reimbursement of amounts paid to a
participant from a third-party tortfeasor Updated case surveys by circuit
Cases addressing the teachings of CIGNA Corp. v. Amara (U.S. 2011) with
respect to forms of available relief under ERISA Developments in preemption
analysis as applied to a variety of state laws and claims Continuing
developments that address claims of fiduciary breach in connection with
employer "stock drop" and 401(k) plan fee and "revenue-sharing" claims
Workers' Compensation Subrogation In All 50 States - Fifth Edition
ERISA Litigation Utah Auto Law is the first and only comprehensive treatise
on Utah's law of auto insurance and accident liability, covering every
aspect involved in the settlement of an auto personal injury claim. Not only
does this treatise discuss in great and meticulous detail the core legal
issues of auto accident law (e.g., insurance coverage, bad faith, damages,
traffic law); it also discusses in similar detail tangential issues (e.g.,
negligent entrustment, subrogation, exclusive remedy) that can arise in some
cases. Utah Auto Law provides for both plaintiff and defense perspectives,
and is designed to serve attorneys, judges, and claims adjusters. With its
detailed table of contents and concise text, this single-volume treatise is
as handy as it thorough -- readers will find it indispensable in both the
office and the courtroom.
The Insurance Decoder
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New Jersey Insurance Litigation
The Time of Indifference
ERISA Subrogation Unlike most other books in the field, which slant toward
either policyholder or insurer counsel, Stempel and Knutsen on Insurance
Coverage takes an even-handed nonexcess and umbrella aking it useful to
attorneys from all sides. Moreover, it's designed for practitioners from all
professional backgrounds and insurance experience. Written in clear, jargonfree language, it covers everything from the basic insurance concepts,
principles, and structure of insurance policies to today's most complex
issues and disputes. The authors, Jeffrey W. Stempel and Erik S. Knutsen,
are well-known authorities on the law of insurance coverage, and this new
Fourth Edition of Stempel and Knutsen on Insurance Coverage is completely upto-date on every aspect of its subject. This one-stop resource provides both
a sound historical, theoretical and doctrinal grounding in insurance, as
well being practice-oriented and packed with practical guidance. After
providing information about insurance policies and issues in general, it
focuses on specific types of policies and coverage such as property
coverage, liability coverage, automobile coverage, excess and umbrella
coverage, and reinsurance, plus such vital areas as employment, defective
construction, and terrorism claimsDandamp;O liabilityERISAbad faith
litigationand much more. Plus, you'll find extensive examination of the
commercial general liability (CGL) policy, the type of insurance involved in
most major coverage cases. Among the most important CGL issues covered in
Stempel and Knutsen on Insurance Coverage are: Pollution-related coverage
Trigger of coverage Apportionment of insurer and policyholder responsibility
Business risk exclusions Coverage under the andquot;personal injuryandquot;
section of the CGL Coverage under andquot;advertising injuryandquot; Nowhere
else will you find so much valuable current information, in-depth analysis,
sharp insight, authoritative commentary, significant case law, and practical
guidance on this critically important area. With its clear explanations and
thorough, even-handed coverage, Stempel and Knutsen on Insurance Coverage is
unlike any other resource in its field.
ERISA Litigation
Mass Torts in a World of Settlement The traditional definition of torts
involves bizarre, idiosyncratic events where a single plaintiff with a
physical impairment sues the specific defendant he believes to have
wrongfully caused that malady. Yet public attention has focused increasingly
on mass personal-injury lawsuits over asbestos, cigarettes, guns, the diet
drug fen-phen, breast implants, and, most recently, Vioxx. Richard A.
Nagareda’s Mass Torts in a World of Settlement is the first attempt to
analyze the lawyer’s role in this world of high-stakes, multibillion-dollar
litigation. These mass settlements, Nagareda argues, have transformed the
legal system so acutely that rival teams of lawyers operate as sophisticated
governing powers rather than litigators. His controversial solution is the
replacement of the existing tort system with a private administrative
framework to address both current and future claims. This book is a mustread for concerned citizens, policymakers, lawyers, investors, and
executives grappling with the changing face of mass torts.
ERISA Survey of Federal Circuits ERISA and Health Insurance Subrogation In
All 50 States is the most complete and thorough treatise covering the
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complex subject of ERISA and health insurance subrogation ever published.
NEW TO THE FIFTH EDITION! • Updated To Include All The Newest Case Law! •
Updated To Include Medicaid Subrogation and Preemption of FEHBA ! • New Plan
Language Recommendations! • Complete Health Insurance Subrogation Laws In
All 50 States • Covers The Application of ERISA In Every Federal Circuit The
Fifth Edition of ERISA and Health Insurance Subrogation In All 50 States has
been completely revised, edited, and reorganized. This was partly to reflect
the new direction recent case decisions have taken regarding health
insurance subrogation as well as the crystallization of formerly uncertain
and nebulous areas of the law which have now received some clarity. An
entirely new chapter entitled, “What Constitutes Other Appropriate Equitable
Relief?” has been added and replaces the old Chapter 9, which merely dealt
with Knudson and Sereboff. The new edition introduces new state court
decisions addressing the issue of causation and whether and when a
subrogated Plan seeking reimbursement must prove that the medical benefits
it seeks to recover were causally related to the original negligence of the
tortfeasor. An entirely new section was added concerning the subrogation and
reimbursement rights of Medicare Advantage Plans, a statutorily-authorized
Plan which provides the same benefits an individual is entitled to recover
under Medicare. This includes recent case law which detrimentally affects
the rights of such Plans to subrogate. Also added to the new edition is
additional law and explanation regarding Medicaid subrogation, including the
differentiation between “cost avoidance” and “pay and chase” when it comes
to procedures for paying Medicaid claims. Significant improvements have been
made to suggested Plan language which maximizes a Plan’s subrogation and
reimbursement rights. The suggested language stems from recent decisions and
developments in ERISA and health insurance subrogation from around the
country since the last edition. The new edition has been completely reworked
both in substance and organization. Recent case law has necessitated
consolidation of several portions of the book and elimination or editing of
others. A new section entitled “Liability of Plaintiff’s Counsel” has been
added, which provides a clearer exposition on the laws applicable and
remedies available when plaintiff’s attorneys and Plan beneficiaries settle
their third-party cases and fail to reimburse the Plan. Also new to the book
are recently-passed anti-subrogation measures such as Louisiana’s Senate
Bill 169, § 1881, which states that no health insurer shall seek
reimbursement from automobile Med Pay coverage without first obtaining the
written consent of the insured. The new edition also goes into much greater
detail on the procedures for and law underlying the practice of removal of
cases from state court to federal court, and the possibility of remand back
to state court. This includes the Federal Courts Jurisdiction and Venue
Clarification Act of 2011, effective Jan. 6, 2012, which amended federal
removal, venue, and citizenship determination statutes in very significant
ways. The new edition also delves into, for the first time, the role which
the federal Anti-Injunction Act plays when beneficiaries sue in state court
to enforce the terms of an ERISA Plan, while the Plan files suit in federal
court seeking an injunction against the state court action. New case law and
discussion on preemption of FEHBA subrogation and reimbursement claims have
been added to Chapter 10 in the wake of new decisions regarding same.
Cutting V. Jerome Foods, Inc Negotiating With Insurance Companies gives you
an insider's edge in dealing with insurance adjusters. Packed with proven,
practical advice, this book will help you establish coverage and liability,
and present a compelling damages case.
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Fundamentals of Insurance Coverage in all 50 States - Fourth Edition
ERISA and Health Insurance Subrogation in all 50 States - 5th Edition
Automobile Insurance Subrogation in All 50 States - Second Edition
Actuarial Issues in the Fee-for-service/prepaid Medical Group What if you
had total control overyour hours and weekends? What if you didn’t have
toanswer to anyone? What if you took control over your future? When you work
for someone else, you don’t control your future. Your boss decides how much
money you make and how many hours you work. For many, the law is just a job
that you do to make ends meet and pay the bills. It’s time to change that
It’s not just about work and money. It’s about loving what you do and
looking forward to coming to work. It’s about spending time with your family
and living a fun life. It’s time you make the rules For the first time, you
have in your hands the technical, managerial and entrepreneurial secrets to
running a multi-million dollar law firm. Tried and true methods for managing
and growing the injury law firm of your dreams is now in your hands—precise
methods that, when applied, will slowly but surely grow your law firm into
an asset that serves your ideal lifestyle. Who said you have to be a slave
to your law practice? IT’S TIME TO BREAK ALL OF THE RULES so you have the
one thing that all lawyers should seek: autonomy to live life on your terms.
THE POWER OF A SYSTEM Torts, contracts, constitutional law…you got your fill
in law school of theoretical concepts that you need to pass the bar exam.
But then a funny thing happened, you got out of law school, opened your new
law firm and you realized something—no one ever taught you how to run your
own law firm in law school. Suddenly, you’re on your own with fancy new
letterhead, a few clients and not much else. Your dusty law school books
aren’t much help. It’s great to have your book smarts and fancy law degree
but how do you pay the bills every Friday when your staff wants their
paycheck? You pull your hair out wondering how you got yourself into this
mess. This book was written for you. You are not alone. Yes, others have
done the same thing before you and believe it or not, there are tried and
proven recipes for success. Instead of fumbling around like the other
lawyers in your town and just waiting for your phone to ring with your next
case, you study the recipe and principles for a big-time injury law firm and
little by little you begin implementing systems into your new law firm. You
have in your hands tried and proven systems for the injury law firm of your
dreams. It’s not just the technical aspects of running your own law firm,
but the managerial and entrepreneurial principles that you must have to keep
a constant stream of new cases and clients coming down the pipe. And no,
these are not law school theoretical concepts but the technical, managerial
and entrepreneurial “how to” steps that have been tried and tested over
years of trial and error. You won’t find a book like this in your law school
library…or anywhere else. Law school’s out—no more time for theoretical
concepts—it’s time to get bills paid, move cases to trial, start making
money and begin living life on your terms. All royalties from the sale of
this book are donated to Doc to Dock, Inc., an amazing nonprofit
organization based in New York that collects unused and unwanted medical
supplies from around the country and ships them to hospitals and clinics in
impoverished Third World nations in Africa and Haiti. Every day tons of
unused medical supplies and equipment are incinerated or tossed into
landfills in the U.S. Rather than letting the unused medical supplies go to
waste, Doc to Dock, Inc. collects the donated medical supplies consisting of
basic medical devices such as catheters and ultrasound machines, and
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transports them to developing countries where they are needed the most. Doc
to Dock, Inc. has provided shipments to 18 different countries in the
poorest regions of sub-Saharan Africa and has made a huge difference in
preventing very curable and basic illnesses that are often life-threatening
in Africa due to their lack of medical supplies.
Economic Analysis of Accident Law A contemporary, easy-to-teach text by highprofile authors, this casebook invites students and teachers to re-imagine
the field of Insurance Law. The authors demonstrates the big-picture role of
insurance law and policy in American business and society, exploring federalstate regulatory roles in depth as well as the traditional topics covered in
casebooks. Insurance Law and Policy: Cases and Materials uses more statutory
material than any other casebook, with statutes typically presented through
problems. Manageable assignments contain one major case followed by
informative notes, questions and a problem.
Governmental Plans Answer Book The United States is unique among
economically advanced nations in its reliance on employers to provide health
benefits voluntarily for workers and their families. Although it is well
known that this system fails to reach millions of these individuals as well
as others who have no connection to the work place, the system has other
weaknesses. It also has many advantages. Because most proposals for health
care reform assume some continued role for employers, this book makes an
important contribution by describing the strength and limitations of the
current system of employment-based health benefits. It provides the data and
analysis needed to understand the historical, social, and economic dynamics
that have shaped present-day arrangements and outlines what might be done to
overcome some of the access, value, and equity problems associated with
current employer, insurer, and government policies and practices. Health
insurance terminology is often perplexing, and this volume defines essential
concepts clearly and carefully. Using an array of primary sources, it
provides a store of information on who is covered for what services at what
costs, on how programs vary by employer size and industry, and on what
governments do--and do not do--to oversee employment-based health programs.
A case study adapted from real organizations' experiences illustrates some
of the practical challenges in designing, managing, and revising benefit
programs. The sometimes unintended and unwanted consequences of employer
practices for workers and health care providers are explored. Understanding
the concepts of risk, biased risk selection, and risk segmentation is
fundamental to sound health care reform. This volume thoroughly examines
these key concepts and how they complicate efforts to achieve efficiency and
equity in health coverage and health care. With health care reform at the
forefront of public attention, this volume will be important to policymakers
and regulators, employee benefit managers and other executives, trade
associations, and decisionmakers in the health insurance industry, as well
as analysts, researchers, and students of health policy.
Negotiating With Insurance Companies
Utah Auto Law
2004 U. S. Master Employee Benefits Guide This book is intended to be a
practical guide for plaintiff attorneys. There is an enormous amount of
literature and legal texts examining the nuances of healthcare reimbursement
and subrogation law, especially in the context of the Employee Retirement
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Income and Security Act (ERISA). However, for purposes of a practicing
attorney, tasked with determining when to pay a healthcare plan - and when
not to pay ? a summary of the issues may be more helpful. This is a brief
text which is intended to provide a quick reference and practical guide for
plaintiff's attorneys and their staff.
Work Changes Require Health Choices. Protect Your Rights
Health Care Benefits Law
The Power of a System Section 1557 is the nondiscrimination provision of the
Affordable Care Act (ACA). This brief guide explains Section 1557 in more
detail and what your practice needs to do to meet the requirements of this
federal law. Includes sample notices of nondiscrimination, as well as
taglines translated for the top 15 languages by state.
ERISA Basics Fundamentals of Insurance Coverage in All 50 States is a unique
compendium and overview of all aspects of insurance coverage law in every
state, with a special emphasis on some of the unique aspects of insurance
coverage involving environmental claims. The treatise utilizes and cites
state and federal statutes, insurance regulations, and case law from every
state, as a framework for a unique and unprecedented treatment of this
complicated subject. The book is designed specifically for insurance claims
handlers and supervisors who have responsibility for or occasion to deal
with coverage issues relating to third-party defense litigation, first-party
claims litigation, and reservation of rights scenarios. In addition to being
an excellent and easy to understand primer on coverage issues and the basic
insurance contract, this book is suitable for both the inexperienced claims
professional and the seasoned veteran. It is also the perfect "starting
point" for any research or litigation briefing by trial lawyers, defense
counsel, or in-house insurance counsel. It is a must for anyone with multistate responsibilities. Fundamentals of Insurance Coverage in All 50 States
compile all of the relevant law, regulations and case decisions from all 50
states into one easy to understand and easy to use reference book, the first
place a lawyer or claims handler should turn when coverage matters rear
their ugly heads. The book intentionally omits references to federal law,
which plays a very limited role in insurance regulation, except insofar as
it may be necessary to clarify issues of state law. The book is a
comprehensive treatment of all coverage issues that the average insurance
lawyer, claims handler or supervisor might be expected to run across in any
given situation. This one of a kind treatise covers the following issues in
all 50 jurisdictions: • Understanding Contracts of Insurance • Law Governing
Insurance Policies • Tackling Ambiguity and Interpretation of Policies •
General Contract Rules for Interpretation • Rights and Obligations of
Contracting Parties • Limitations of the "Construed against Drafter" Rule •
The Extent of Risks and Coverages • Good Faith and Fair Dealing; Bad Faith •
Basic Policy Defenses • Cooperation of the Insured • Failure to Pay Premiums
• Environmental Issues and Related Insurance Law
New York Insurance Law (Chapter 28) Workers' compensation subrogation
continues to change and adapt, as trial lawyers prod its weak points and
capitalize on confusing areas of the law. There have been numerous changes
in workers' compensation statutes and case law in many states since the last
edition. This edition includes an exhausting survey and detailed explanation
of the crazy status of employer contribution in Illinois, which includes a
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step-by-step exposition of how contractual indemnity and the "Kotecki cap"
play a role in expanded employer liability in Illinois workers' compensation
subrogation cases. It covers the many nuances of Naig and Reverse-Naig
settlements under Minnesota law, including an analysis of who has what
burdens of proof and the effect such a settlement has on the remaining thirdparty case tried to a jury. In light of the landmark Missouri Court of
Appeals decision in Robinson v. Hooker, the liability of co-employees in
Missouri and surrounding states have been covered in greater detail. The
concept of co-employee liability for acts which are intentional or committed
outside of the course and scope of employment has been added in several
states. New case law and explanations were added to the Texas chapter with
regard to subrogating against UM/UIM policies, including arguments with
regard to the efficacy of UM/UIM exclusionary policy language and the
ability to subrogate against a UM/UIM policy actually issued by the same
carrier insuring for workers' compensation coverage. West Virginia
completely revised their subrogation statute and created a new statute
relating to the "statutory employer" status of primary contractors and
subcontractors on construction sites, limiting when and how primary
contractors can become legitimate third parties for purposes of subrogation.
Chapter 7, "Contractual Limitations to Subrogation" has been completely
overhauled to include new statutes and case law for every state to assist
practitioners in determining the law applicable when there is an alleged
applicable waiver of subrogation which might otherwise destroy subrogation.
A new Chapter 12 has been added, which focuses on jurisdiction of workers'
compensation third-party actions taking a broad look at 28 U.S.C. § 1441,
which prohibits removal of cases "arising under" state workers' compensation
laws. A carrier now has the ability to prevent cases from being removed from
favorable venues in state court to less favorable federal court venues - an
attractive option for plaintiffs' attorneys with whom subrogated carriers
can negotiate with for stipulations and concessions on their subrogation
interests in exchange for maintaining a case in state court. This edition
also expands on which states do and do not hold workers' compensation to be
primary. Combined with more than 100 new case decisions, this Fifth Edition
is the most complete and up-to-date edition yet. Workers' Compensation
Subrogation is the most complete and thorough treatise covering workers'
compensation subrogation ever published. There are very few areas in which
the laws of each state vary more and are applied as differently, then in the
area of workers' compensation subrogation. This book is intended to
introduce the workers' compensation claims handler, in-house counsel, and
subrogation professionals to some of the more esoteric and complex
subrogation issues encountered in today's workers' compensation insurance
subrogation marketplace. It covers the following issues in all 50 states: •
Allocating Third Party Recoveries • Attorney's Fees • Borrowed Servant
Doctrine • Conversion of Workers' Compensation Liens • Costs and Expenses •
Dual Capacity Doctrine • Equitable Subrogation/Contribution • Exclusivity
Rule Barring Action Against Employer • How To Calculate Your Credit/Advance
and How It Is Applied In Each State • Intentional Acts • Joint Ventures •
Made Whole Doctrine As Applied To Workers' Compensation Subrogation •
Necessity of Intervention • Lien Reduction Statutes • Staff Leasing Services
and Temporary Employment Agencies • Statutory Subrogation Rights •
Subrogating Against UM/UIM Benefits • Subrogating In Medical Malpractice
Cases • Subrogating In Legal Malpractice Cases • Waivers of Subrogation •
Who Qualifies As A Third Party • Other Workers' Compensation SubrogationRelated Issues In addition to being an excellent primer on workers'
compensation subrogation, suitable for both the new subrogation professional
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and the seasoned veteran, the book also contains a detailed synopsis of the
workers' compensation subrogation laws in each of the 50 states. It is a
must for anyone with multi-state subrogation responsibilities. Complete with
diagrams, references and thousands of footnotes, this is the most ambitious
workers' compensation subrogation project ever undertaken. The following
issues and topics are covered in detail for each of the 50 states: Statutory
Subrogation Rights • Identifies the statutory authority for workers'
compensation subrogation in that state. • Discusses the purpose/legislative
intent of the statute. • Is an election necessary by the worker? • Who can
bring a third party action (plaintiff, carrier, employer, or all of the
above)? • When and must a third party action be brought? • What are the
rights of a carrier to intervene in an existing third party action filed by
a worker? • Will a worker's compensation carrier's subrogation interest be
barred if not brought timely? Third Parties • Who can be sued as third
parties in a third party action? • Can a co-employee be sued and under what
circumstances? • Can an uninsured/underinsured carrier be a "third party"
under the laws of that state? • Is there a dual capacity or borrowed servant
doctrine which somehow affects the ability of a worker's compensation
carrier to effectively subrogate? • What is the state's workers'
compensation bar? • Are there any specific restrictions regarding
subrogation against a subcontractor or an employee of a subcontractor in a
construction situation? • Under what circumstances can the employer be sued?
• Can a carrier subrogate to the benefits of a recovery in a legal or
medical malpractice action? Allocation of Third Party Recovery • How and
when does the carrier recover its subrogated interest? • Does the carrier
recover past benefits only or also the present value of future benefits
which it owes under the Workers' Compensation Act of that state? • Is there
a formula used to determine how a third party recovery is allocated? • What
happens to the total recovery and how is it applied? • Can a carrier recover
benefits paid by a third party or recovered in a third party action which
relate to loss of consortium, or non-economic damages such as pain and
suffering, mental anguish, or punitive damages? • Does the employer's
negligence reduce the recovery by the worker or carrier? Attorneys'
Fees/Costs • Can the plaintiff's attorney recover attorneys' fees and/or
costs out of the carrier's subrogated recovery and under what circumstances?
• How are attorneys' fees and costs handled if the carrier is also
represented by subrogation counsel, intervenes into the third party action
and actively represents its interest? • What if the carrier isn't
represented? • Can a plaintiff's attorney recover attorneys' fees based on
the value of past benefits only or will he be able to recover attorneys'
fees based on the future benefits/credit recovered by the carrier? • Must a
carrier bear its proportionate share of expenses as many states require, and
what does that really mean? Credit/Advance • Can a carrier take a vacation
from paying workers' compensation benefits once a worker makes a third party
recovery? • How is the credit calculated under state law? • Does the carrier
have to do anything special to obtain the credit, such as filing with the
Workers' Compensation Commission? • Does the carrier get a credit toward
future compensation benefits it owes or does it actually get to collect the
present value of the future benefits it owes and still be obligated to pay
the scheduled benefits in the future? Statutes of Limitation • What are the
applicable statutes of limitation or statutes of repose that may be
applicable to third party subrogation actions? Related Subrogation Issues •
Are there any other issues or statutes which affect a worker's compensation
carrier's right of subrogation, such as the made whole doctrine, common fund
doctrine, or anti-subrogation statutes? • Are there any lien reduction
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statutes, such as those existing in Indiana, which affect a worker's
compensation carrier's right of recovery? • Does the state have any no-fault
laws which complicate workers' compensation subrogation involving an
automobile accident, such as exist in Michigan and Colorado? • What are the
carrier's options if the worker and his attorney simply refuse to repay a
worker's compensation carrier's lien after settling a third party action? •
If the worker fails to repay the carrier, is there a cause of action for
conversion of a carrier's subrogation interest or may the carrier still
proceed against the third party tortfeasor to recover its subrogation
interest?
The Plaintiff's Guide to Defeating Subrogated Claims
North Carolina Personal Injury Liens Manual
Section 1557 of the Affordable Care Act
ERISA Fiduciary Law Automobile Insurance Subrogation: In All 50 States is
the most thorough, comprehensive, and ambitious anthology of subrogationrelated legal information and insurance resources ever put to paper. It is
the last and most anticipated of the subrogation trilogy, and a book which
will serve as the “bible” for any insurance company writing personal lines
or commercial auto policies. It is destined to become the standard work and
reference for attorneys, insurance companies, and subrogation industry
professionals. Every year there are more than 7 million auto accidents in
the United States with a financial toll of more than $300 billion. Nearly 3
million people are injured and 42,636 people are killed. In the overwhelming
majority of these accidents there is at least one party at fault. For
virtually every one of these accidents, a policy of automobile insurance
provides some sort of claim payments or benefits. In the vast majority of
those claims, one or more insurance policies and/or applicable state law
grants the insurer a right of subrogation against a negligent third party
whose carelessness caused the accident. This book is the bible on
subrogating those claims. This book covers the nuts and bolts of auto
subrogation in all 50 states, covering every topic imaginable -- including
PIP, Med Pay, UM/UIM, property claims, deductible reimbursement, no-fault
subrogation and more. It surveys the laws of every state and provides
descriptions of every type of auto coverage imaginable, as well as the
statutory, case law, and regulatory authority governing every aspect of auto
subrogation. If you have subrogation responsibility involving auto claims,
you need this book. It universally covers issues which are indelibly
interwoven into the business of auto insurance, including a complete
treatment of the laws of all 50 states and the District of Columbia relating
to: • Basic and Statutory Subrogation Rights • Mandatory vs. Optional
Insurance Coverage • No-Fault Laws, PIP, Mini-Torts, and Loss Transfer Laws
• Tort Limitations • Medical Payments Coverage and Subrogation •
Uninsured/Underinsured Motorist Coverage and Subrogation •
Collision/Property Subrogation • Release of Tortfeasor by Insured • Accord
and Satisfaction: Accepting Partial Payments from Tortfeasor • Made Whole
Doctrine • Common Fund Doctrine • Economic Loss Doctrine • Deductible
Recovery and Reimbursement • Collateral Source Rule • Contributory
Negligence/Comparative Fault • Seat Belt Laws and Defenses • Rental Cars,
Loaner Vehicles, and Test Drivers • Bailment/Parking Lot Liability •
Negligent Entrustment • Facing Multiple Claims In Excess of Liability Policy
Limits • Conflict of Laws/Interstate Subrogation • Recovery of Attorney’s
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Fees and Costs • Statutes of Limitations It is a complete treatment -- A to
Z -- of virtually every issue which the insurance claims or subrogation
professional will face in the area of automobile insurance. It is like no
legal treatise ever written and promises to be the most used reference in
any insurance company.
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